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Fw: Sarah Z - EDAD Data Request

From Sarah Zuckerman <szuckerman2@unl.edu>

Date Sun 2025-09-28 02:57 PM

To Susan VanderPlas <susan.vanderplas@unl.edu>

Get Outlook for Android

From: Debra Hope <dhope1@unl.edu>

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 3:48:52 PM

To: Sarah Zuckerman <szuckerman2@unl.edu>

Cc: Alisha Hanshaw <alisha.hanshaw@unl.edu>; Erin Paseka <erin@unl.edu>

Subject: FW: Sarah Z - EDAD Data Request

 
Sarah
An exchange you started with Erin Paseka was forwarded to me.  Our office has been asked not to
distribute data related to proposed budget reductions at this time. However, information regarding
impacted students has been shared with your Dean. If you are seeking details on this matter, we
recommend reaching out directly to your college’s Dean’s office for further guidance.

DH

Debra A. Hope, Ph.D.

Associate Vice Chancellor and Dean of Graduate Education

Aaron Douglas Professor

University of Nebraska–Lincoln

Graduate Studies

1100 Seaton Hall, UNL, 68588-0619

402-472-7940

she | her | hers

 
 
From: Alisha Hanshaw <ahanshaw2@nebraska.edu>

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 3:21 PM

To: Debra Hope <dhope1@nebraska.edu>

Subject: Sarah Z - EDAD Data Request
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